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NOTICE FOR SUMMER VACATION 

 

Dear Parents, 

The school will remain closed for SUMMER VACATIONS from 22nd May 

2023 (Monday) to 20th June 2023 (Tuesday). 

The school will reopen on 21st June 2023 (Wednesday). 

Encourage your child to complete all the Holiday Homework, Projects and 

pending work. Guide them to revise the chapters for the upcoming Unit 

Tests which will be held in the month of July 2023. 

All the Holiday Homework and Projects have been uploaded in your 

e-Care pro app. The First Term Syllabus has also been uploaded. 

We hope this Summer Vacation will be used judiciously by the students to 

develop their academic and creative skills. We would like to thank our 

Parents for their continued support and cooperation in all our ventures. 

 

“Stay Healthy and Happy” 
 

Regards, 

Principal 


